
 

 Dear Mr Watson, 

 

I am applying for a special use permit in order to continue to build affordable housing on Burton 

Street. We renovated and created a subdivision on Burton Street and now looking to further 

divide the subdivision in to 3 modified lots. We want to break off the empty lot from the already 

existing property 2320 Burton St., and build two more identical townhomes/condo and the newly 

created lots.  

 


